

## **NEWSLETTERS**

## The Metropreneur - "Ban The Box: Should You Ask About Criminal History On Your Job Applications?"

June 18, 2015 | Columbus

Doug Oldham of the Columbus office authored "Ban the Box: Should You Ask About Criminal History On Your Job Applications?" for *The Metropreneur*. His article discussed the changing trends in background checks from employers during the hiring process.

## **RELATED PEOPLE**



**Douglas M. Oldham**Of Counsel
Columbus, Chicago

P 614-628-1422 F 614-628-1433 douglas.oldham@btlaw.com